From: Diane Bloomfield [mailto:dbloomfield@hrca.on.ca]

**Sent:** January-12-17 2:51 PM

**To:** City of Burlington; <a href="mailton.ca">clerk@hamilton.ca</a>; City of Mississauga; County of Wellington; Regional Municipality of Halton; Regional Municipality of Niagara; Regional Municipality of Peel; Town of Grimsby; Town of Halton Hills; Barb Koopmans; Town of Oakville; Township of Puslinch (<a href="mailton-damilton-klandry@puslinch.ca">klandry@puslinch.ca</a>) **Subject:** Halton-Hamilton Source Protection Committee minutes of meetings

Hello. As required by the Rules of Procedure for the Halton-Hamilton Source Protection Committee, attached are minutes of their meetings held in 2016. Please note that the December minutes are draft and won't be finalized until the committee's meeting in February 2017.

Please make the minutes available for staff and public viewing.

Diane L. Bloomfield, M.Sc., P.Geo Manager, Source Water Protection

Conservation Halton 4052 Milburough Line, RR#2 Campbellville, ON LOP 1B0 905-854-9229 ext. 223 | Fax 905-854-9220 | Cell 905-208-0030 www.protectingwater.ca

Thank you for thinking about the environment before printing this e-mail. If you are not an intended recipient, you must not disclose, copy, or distribute its contents or use them in any way. Please advise the sender immediately and delete this e-mail.